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Comments: Thank you for the proposed solutions for reducing reckless and destructive public shooting in the

Pikes Peak National Forest: I support them. 

 

The Gold Camp Rd. corridor and Mt. Rosa area are of particular note personally as I've encountered frightening

displays of reckless target shooting, including the gunning down of trees, usage of explosives, shooting into a

trail corridor, and shooting across an open valley towards the road.

 

Gold Camp should be an area families can use for camping and recreation. It is currently something like a

dystopian war zone. Any change is good change.

 

There also needs to be clean-up of areas heavily impacted by militaristic target shooting.

 

Thanks.


